Dear SJHS Alumnae,

The Sisters ol St. Joseph assure you that, in spite of the
cancellanon of the Mayv gathering, there 1s much to
celebrate. Each of yvou has made a umque contribution to
society through vour own being, vour famihes and vour
professions. You are a hving legacy of the mission of St.
Joseph to empower women to deepen their faith and use
thewr gifts for a just and peaceful world. We are grateful to
cach of you and we continue to pray for yvou. You jomn
thousands of alums from Sisters of St. Joseph schools who
continue to witness to the shared values of love of God and

neighbor without distinction.
God bless all of vou,
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President
Sisters of St. Joseph

For those of you have purchased tickets,
if you would like a refund, please contact

Millie Tirado at
mtirado@sjhsbridge.org.

Otherwise, we will gratefully consider it

as a donation to the School.
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